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Library to Return to Contactless Services Only Beginning 12/21/2020  
  
Carroll County, MD – In response to escalating COVID-19 cases in the community, Carroll County Public Library (CCPL) 
will revert to contactless services, including Express Pickup, on Monday, December 21. All buildings will be closed to the 
public, except for the lobbies which will be used for Express Pickup. 
 
Express Pickup allows customers to request materials by phone or online and then pick them up at the branch of their 
choice (https://library.carr.org/pickup). In addition, librarians offer personalized recommendations for materials, either by 
phone or online at https://library.carr.org/services/whats-next-form.asp. Customers should use the exterior bookdrops 
when returning items. CCPL continues to be fine-free and offer convenient automatic renewals on eligible items. 
Librarians will also be available to answer information and account questions. Information Service will be available by 
calling any CCPL branch Monday-Friday from 10:00am – 6:00pm and Saturdays from 10:00am – 3:00pm. In addition, 
customers can continue to stay connected to the library through virtual programming, multiple digital services, and 
tech tools. A full calendar of events is available at https://library.carr.org.  
  
About the announcement, Andrea Berstler, CCPL Executive Director, said, “While we are disappointed to have to reduce 
some of our services, we believe this is the proper decision to keep our customers and our staff safe during this difficult 
time.” 
  
Customers can stay up to date on library service changes on the library’s website (https://library.carr.org) or 
Facebook Page (https://www.facebook.com/carrollcountypubliclibrary).  
  
 #   #   #  

  
For more information, contact Lisa Picker at 443-293-3196 or lpicker@carr.org.   
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